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The end of the school year is only eight days away. However, the end of 

Independent Study and Mentorship is only five days away. There is a lot to get done in 

those five days, in order for everything to be ready for final presentation night. 

While there is a lot that needs to be finished. The final product is officially finished. 

That is the most exciting thing to happen in weeks. It was a long process but having it 

finished it feels calming. There still are a few more little things such as submitting all the 

sheets and sending the video to Mrs. Kugler, but the hard part is over. 

The end of the final product does not mean the end of the year, because final 

presentation night still has to be finished. It is the last bit of stress and work for this year 

of Independent Study and Mentorship. However, it is not big things, as much as a bunch 

of little things. Obviously there is the actual presentation and speech, but that is the only 

big thing. Stress still is involved a lot because it should be perfect in order to show how 

much work has been done throughout this entire year. However, once May 29th, 2018 is 

finished, Independent Study and Mentorship is finished. 


